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GREETINGS TO THE GOETZ COMMUNITY,

I WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO CONGRATULATE

SENIOR BOYS BASKETBALL TEAMS WHO ENDED THEIR SEASONS

LAST WEEK BY MAKING IT TO THE QUARTER FINALS! THEY HAVE

PLAYED SO WELL THIS SEASON AND WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOUR

ACCOMPLISHMENTS AND TEAM WORK. OUR GATORS HAVE

ANOTHER BUSY WEEK AHEAD, WITH THE KRISPY KREME

FUNDRAISER, PINK SHIRT DAY, ONTARIO ELECTIONS AT GOETZ AND

A STUDENT COUNCIL INAUGURAL EVENT CALLED BATTLE OF THE

GRADES. WE WOULD ALSO LIKE TO WISH OUR TECHNOLOGY

STUDENTS GOOD LUCK AS THEY COMPETE IN THE ONTARIO SKILLS

2025 COMPETITION AT ST. AUGUSTINE.

WISHING EVERYONE A WONDERFUL WEEK AHEAD! 

-MS. ALLEGRETTO    
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Upcoming Events

Monday February 24th 
Krispy Cream Fundraising Event

Wednesday February 26th 
PINK Shirt Day 

Friday February 28th 
Battle of the Grades

March 10th - March 14th 
March Break 

Be the “I”
 in KIND

HELLO GATORS.      
 

PLEASE JOIN US ON THURSDAY
FEBRUARY 27, AS WE WILL BE HAVING
OUR 1ST POTLUCK OF 2025 BEGINNING

WITH PRAYER IN THE CHAPEL AT
2:30P.M.  PLEASE JOIN US AS WE

CONTINUE RESPOND TO OUR CALL TO
SERVE HERE AT FMG.   

 
ALSO, LET US CONTINUE TO UNITE IN

PRAYER AND STAND IN SOLIDARITY FOR
THE INTENTIONS OF OUR HOLY FATHER,

WHO IS SLOWLY RESPONDING TO
TREATMENT OF HIS VERY SERIOUS

LUNG INFECTION AND PNEUMONIA. 
MAY HE RESPOND WELL TO THE

TREATMENT PROVIDED AND RETURN TO
FULL HEALTH, IN ORDER TO CONTINUE
SHEPHERDING OUR PEOPLE AND THE

UNIVERSAL CATHOLIC CHURCH.   
 

I LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING AND
MEETING WITH YOU ONCE AGAIN THIS
WEEK. AS ALWAYS, ALL ARE WELCOME

TO JOIN US IN CAMPUS MINISTRY
TEAM.   BLESSINGS.  

 
-MR. MINARDI 


